
 

 

February 17, 2021 

 

The Honorable Dereck Davis 

House Economic Matters Committee 

6 Bladen Street, Room 231 

Annapolis, MD  21401 

 

RE-HB555-Baltimore County-Alcoholic Beverages – Class D Beer, Wine, and Liquor 

Licenses-Delegate Long 

Dear Chairman Davis, 

This is to inform you that House Bill 555-Baltimore County-Alcoholic Beverages-Class D Beer, 

Wine, and Liquor Licenses has received a FAVORABLE w/amendments vote from the 

Baltimore County Delegation.  

I respectfully request that you consider the recommendation of the Baltimore County Delegation 

when voting on this bill.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Pat Young 

Chairman 

Baltimore County Delegation 


